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Ms. Cheryl Hiatt, Project Manager

Worldwide Facilities Group Remediation Team
Pontiac Centerpoint Campus

2000 Centerpoint Parkway

Muil Code 483-520-190

Fontiac, MI 48341-3147

Re: Request for Schedule Extension for
Submittal of Final Corrective Measures
Proposal
GM Powertrain, Bedford, Indiana
RCRA Corrective Action Project
IND 006 036 099

Dear Ms, Hiatt:
This letter is in response to your February 28, 2007 letter requesting an extension for the submittal of the
Final Corrective Measures Proposal (CMP) for the General Motars (GM) Powertrain Bedford Facility.

Based on the site specific circumstances as explained in your letter, we grant a one year extension to
December 31, 2008 with the understanding that GM will submit the CMP before this date, if possible.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (312) 886-7890.

Sincerely,

o

Peter Ramanauskas, CHMM
Environmental Scientist

RCRA Corrective Action Section
U.S. EPA, Region 5

cc: Jerry O"Callaghan, IDEM
Hak Cho, U.5. EPA
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